
Applying for after-school activities via Wilma
You can find information about after-school activities at hel.fi/iltapaivatoiminta.  
The application period for after-school activities for the 2024–2025 school year is 11 March–17 April 2024.

You can search for and read about afternoon activity sites at hel.fi/afterschoollocations or on the Service Map by 
entering ‘after-school activities’ as the search term.

Applying for after-school activities is done primarily via Wilma. If you do not have a guardian Wilma account, you 
can find instructions for creating one at hel.fi/wilma. 

Please note! You can fill out an application form in Wilma to select the most suitable after-school activity site near 
the school and apply for a place there. If you want to apply for a place somewhere else in Helsinki, use the PDF 
application form. You can find the form at hel.fi/iltapaivatoiminta.

How to apply for after-school activities via Wilma:

1. Log in to Wilma (https://helsinki.inschool.fi). Use a web browser, not the Wilma mobile app.

2. If you have several children registered in Wilma, select which child you would like to sign up for after-school 
activities.   

3. Select ‘Applications and decisions’ from the top menu of Wilma.  

 

4. Select ‘New application’.   

5. Select ‘Application for after-school activities’. 

6. Fill out the application and save the information.

7. Wait for a decision. Those who apply within the application period will receive their decision by post in July. 
We do not provide intermediate information regarding the after-school activity places during the preparation of 
decisions.

An after-school activity place will be offered to first and second graders who applied within the application 
period. If no place can be provided at your preferred activity site, a place for your child will be offered at another 
activity site in your area. 

Any applications received outside the application period will be processed after the start of the school year, with 
the place situation taken into account. If you apply outside the application period, we cannot guarantee a place 
for your child.


